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Our Ref: Shared Area: HT Parental letters /POS/MOG
Date: 18th November 2021 



Dear Parent/Carer, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]School Closure: Monday 29th November 2021

I would like to remind you of an extra holiday which has been built into the school calendar. This will take place on Monday 29th November and is in lieu of a bank holiday in the half-term break at the end of May. This extra holiday was given to all school’s as the official bank holiday to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee falls during the already designated half-term break.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ]

 D Postlethwaite
 Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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